
ROCKY MOUNTAIN CHAPTER

2007 Officers:

President:  Jere DeBacker
Vice President:
Secretary:  Lois Lucero
Treasurer:  Fred Wilson
Board Representative:  Jere DeBacker
Reporter:  Jere DeBacker

Rocky Mountain has held the following meetings the past year:

April 1, 2006             Board meeting
April 17, 2006           Club meeting
August 18, 2006       Club meeting
October 27, 2006     Club meeting
December 2, 2006    Club meeting
February 12, 2007    Board meeting
March 24, 2007         Club meeting

Proposed future meeting are as follows:

Train trip to Grand Junction for group meeting
Zimmerman house
Burlington CO at county fair carousel
Rallies at public fairs or events
Doughty collection in Longmont
Helsber home in Elizabeth

The chapter currently has $981.66 in the treasury plus $10 in cash.

Submitted by:
Louise Lucero


